
It is a pleasure to work together with him on the SuperFGD 
detector project. 


Yury is a point of reference in the T2K experiment.

One thing that has particularly impressed me about Yury is 
that he works very hard to make things happening.

From Davide Sgalaberna  
(ETH Zurich, Switzerland)



I want to share one anecdote:


The first time we discussed the SuperFGD detector was at a 
collaboration meeting in Japan. People were skeptical about that it 
because it seemed to be hard to make. And it is ! Anyhow, Yury 
was not discouraged by the possible difficulties and the day after 
when I met him he said:  
“Hello Davide, I have photos of the cubes we discussed yesterday” 


I thought he was joking and instead we had the very first little 
prototype. That was the start of the SuperFGD project and now, 4 
years after that day, we are building it !


